
San Angelo Football Officials’ Association 
Monday, May 2, 2011 

Board Meeting Minutes – Approved 6/6/11 
 

 
Board Members Present:  Charles Colston, Eddie Long, Randy Minton, Bradley Petty, and Miller 
Walker.  
 
Board Members Absent:  Dan Robertson, Danny Dubois, and Donnie McAfee 
 
Guests Present:  NA 
 
Mr. Minton called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m. at the ASU Center for Human Performance, 
Room 203.   
  
The agenda was distributed and reviewed. 
 
New Business: 
 
Standing Committees  

 NA 
 
Financial Report 

 Mr. Petty distributed the 2011 budget proposal for review.   
o The $150 Giveaways for Golfers was questioned.  Mr. Minton requested that this 

be added to the next agenda for Board feedback. 
 
Membership Meeting Updates 

 Mr. Petty indicated that the new construction of the CHP is nearing completion.  
Beginning in May, the only entrance to the facility will be on the North side of the 
facility.  Members will be required to sign-in at the Welcome Desk then proceed to the 
classroom.  

 Due to the holiday, the first membership meeting will be on Tuesday, July 5 at 6:30 
p.m.  Following that meeting, all membership meetings will be held on Monday nights at 
6:30 p.m.   
 

New Member Meetings 
 Mr. Robertson reported that new member meetings will be held on Monday nights at 

6:00 p.m.  First, second, and third year officials are encouraged to attend. 
 

On-the-Field Clinic Dates and Agenda 
 Mr. Long suggested that the Board provide any suggestions regarding the On-the-Field 

Clinic Training.  Mr. Long inquired about the clock operation, microphone usage, player 
participation from the Base, and budget associated with the clinic.  (OPEN) 
 

Current Game Assignments 
 Mr. Petty stated that the current game assignments are: 

o FCA All-Star Game – June 4 at 7:00 p.m. – Shotwell Stadium 
 Crew consists of:  Aiken, Harris, Kirkham, Byrd, and Higgins 



 
Members Update 

 Charles Hudson – Returning to chapter 
 Quron Hairston – Returning to chapter 
 Kody McCuistion – Interested in joining chapter 
 Daryl Greene – Interested in joining chapter 

 
Additional Comments 

 Mr. Petty indicated that the head coach from Cross Plains called to inquire about our 
chapter officiating his sub varsity and varsity games.  The Board decided that our 
chapter would not be able to assist due to a low number of officials. 

 
Mr. Long moved to adjourn.  Mr. Colston seconded the motion.  The motion passed 
unanimously.      
 
Meeting was adjourned at 6:40 p.m. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Bradley Petty 
SAFOA Secretary 


